
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Today we had an accidental trigger of the fire alarm system in school which caused 
a whole school evacuation. 
The activation then triggered a secondary alarm bell which signaled lockdown. We 
rectified this and all students evacuated to the courts as procedure.. 
 
I would like to say how pleased we were with the students conduct throughout the 
checking procedures, they showed a high level of responsibility and behaviour 
throughout. 
 
We will continue with our schedule of evacuation and lock in practice throughout the 
year to ensure that students understand their role in an evacuation or lockdown if it 
were ever necessary. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Mr M Chance 
 


